Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 3:36 PM

To: 'rentals@ipcap.net’

Cc: 'marc@allwestl.com’; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel leak case RO3166 - Seminary Avenue UST, 1759 Seminary Ave., Oakland,

GeoTracker Global ID T10000007122

Dear Mr. Skolnick,
The work plan submittal date of June 30, 2016 is acceptable.

Please include the Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) case file number (RO3166) in the subject line for all
future correspondences with this agency.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: rentals@ipcap.net [mailto:rentals@ipcap.net]
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 3:29 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Cc: Marc Cunningham <marc@allwestl.com>

Subject: 1759 Seminary Ave., Oakland

Keith

regarding Case File No. RO0003166 and Geotracker Global ID T10000007122, Seminary Avenue UST, 1759 Seminary
Avenue, Oakland:

I have retained Marc Cunningham (marc@allwestl.com) with Allwest Environmental to provide the
workplan for the the above referenced site

Also, | have claimed the site on GEO tracker.

Per Mr. Cunningham, the work plan should be ready before the end of June. Please confirm with us that
this is acceptable.

Thank you and enjoy the long weekend,

Mark Skolnick
415-215-5590



